
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2012 7:34 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: (no subject)

No kidding!!!!!!

He just told me that if we don't hear from this person, then we will nix Marrakesh and possibly just go to Dakar on Monday and fly the President's son from Paris to Dakar again(same as last time). I'm guessing we would stay one night in Dakar, then on Tuesday go to Ivory Coast as he has an appointment with someone in Abidjan at 4pm on Tuesday. fun fun fun

On Jan 14, 2012, at 8:07 PM, [REDACTED] > wrote:

ok sound strange like you say,,,,,however, universal did get me landing permission,. but I understand the
hesitance on this,. might I say " FOR THE LOVE OF" !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! HAHA
I'll set up luggage van for tomorrow, what time? 3pm? I;m sure I can cancel it, if it doesn't work out,,,
thx
da chief
lol

In a message dated 1/14/2012 2:03:27 P.M. Eastern Standard Time, [REDACTED]
<[REDACTED]> writes:

we will need a luggage van for our departure tomorrow.. we aren't quite set in our Marrakech plans yet.
JE still hasn't heard from his contact there.. (the guy he had you email for landing permits(the wrong one mind you:))
It doesn't seem like he wants to go without having this guy confirm and help out with our arrival and
hotel details. kinda strange. I haven't booked any hotels yet. and we have emailed called, and texted this guy but no
response.

HHmmm